
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

School Activities 

The students had a great 

time playing basketball  with the Gaston County 

Sheriff’s Department Friday and of course, Webb 

Street won!   

The Robotics Team from Belmont Middle will visit 

Ms. Hartsoe and Ms. Besser’s class Monday. The 

team will perform an activity with the students 

involving robotics and soccer.   

Field Trips 

This week, Ms. Springer’s class, Ms. Donoghue’s 

class, and Mr. Elliott’s class are taking a field trip 

to the bowling alley.   On Friday, our Senior Class 

will ride the city bus to learn about public 

transportation and our community.  Ms. Miller and 

Ms. Williams’ class will visit Chic-fil-a in Belmont.  

The students will enjoy a tour and a free lunch 

courtesy of Chic-fil-a. 

“If we are ever to 

enjoy life, now is the 

time-not tomorrow or 

next year. The best 

preparation for a 

better life is a full, 

complete, 

harmonious, joyous 

life now.”  

-Thomas Drier 

February 3, 2015 
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Staff Spotlight-Erin Wallace 

Erin Wallace is our student teacher in Ms. Miller’s 

class.  She is a student at UNCC and is pursuing 

her degree in Adaptive Education.  Erin also 

works full-time as the Manager at the Chic-fil-a in 

Belmont.  She became the youngest Manager two 

years ago at nineteen years old!  Erin is engaged 

to be married next month.  We are very glad to 

have Erin here at Webb Street School! 

 

Special Olympics 

The Spring Special Olympic Games are May 1, 2015 at North Gaston High 

School.  The deadline for Physical Forms is April 14th and Special Olym-

pics will not accept any after this date.  Please send all Physical forms to 

school as soon as possible.  Check your student’s Tuesday folder for more 

information.  

WOW (Webb of Wonderful) 

Congratulations to Ms. Fishman and Jason Richbourg!  Ms. Fishman is our 

February Teacher of the Month and Jason is our February Instructional 

Assistant of the Month.  Thank you for everything you do for our students! 


